November 10th, 2011

On November 8th, 2011 under my supervision the WSKX Shively 6810-1R
antenna was installed in accordance with the terms listed on the construction
permit, file number BPH-20110701 ABT and the manufactures specifications
detailed on plan number 29440 .

At the time of installatipn a licensed surveyor, John C. Salter from James Verra
and Associates was employed to verify the proper orientation of the antenna who’s

certification is attached.

I certify that I am a qualified radio engineer with more than 27 years experience
and that all statements are true and correct to the best of my knowledge and belief.

Respectfully
Y

Ken Neenan
Director of Engineering

815 Lafayette Road
Portsmouth, NH 03801
603-436-7300 phone

603-430-9415 fax



